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FACILITY BACKGROUND 
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Durr Industries was a manufacturing facility. It appears that the facility has closed the 
Plymouth, Michigan location and has relocated to Southfield, Michigan. This location is a 
vacant building with For Sale I For Lease sign near the front. Based on an internet search, it 
appears that this company has moved to: 

26801 Northwestern Highway 
Southfield, Michigan 48033-6251 

REQUIRED PPE 
I did not enter the facility because the facility was closed, so I did not need any PPE. 

COMPLAINT/COMPLIANCE HISTORY 
No complaints have been received in the last year regarding this facility. No Notice of 
Violations (NOV) have been issued to this facility in the past five years. 

PROCESS EQUIPMENT AND CONTROLS 
It appears that no manufacturing processes are occurring at this location. I was unable to 
determine if all of the equipment had been removed from this location. 

INSPECTION NARRATIVE 
I arrived at the facility at 2:30pm on November 28, 2016. There were multiple flag poles in 
the front of the building, but there were no flags on any of the poles. There was an unmanned 
guard shack near the parking lot. There was a sign on the locked door that provided the 
contact information for this building. The contact person is Kevin Koveck and his number is 
586-662-4899. The security arm was up, so I drove around the entire property. There was a 
For Sale I For Lease sign in the front of the property. There were no vehicles in any of the 
parking lots on the property. There were no lights on in the building. There were no trucks at 
any of the loading docks. This facility is not being used for any purpose at this time. The For 
Sale sign states that this facility has moved to a new North America headquarters. 

APPLICABLE RULES/PERMIT CONDITIONS 
This facility has a general permit for a coating line, PTI 344-01, which was issued on 
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November 28, 2001. This permit was not evaluated because I was unable to enter the 
facility. It appears that there is no manufacturing occurring at this location. Most likely all 
equipment has been removed from this location. The equipment may be operating at the new 
location, located in Southfield, Michigan. Based on the MAERS for 2015, the facility emitted 
less than 0.2 tons ofVOC in the paint booth, which is less than the 10 TPY limit in the general 
permit. 

MAERS REPORT REVIEW 
The MAERS was audited by Mr. Jerry Krawiec on May 11, 2016. 

FINAL COMPLIANCE DETERMINATION 
Durr Industries appears to have moved from this Plymouth, Michigan location. The facility 
does not appear to be operating at the time of the inspection. I was unable to determine 
whether the equipment has been removed. The facility will remain active in 
the inspection database until the AQD can confirm that the coating line has been permanently 
removed from the site. 
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